
Looking for a friendly, adventurous 
choir in north London? 
Please join us for our 54th Season: 

September 2025 to June 2026 
 

Saturday 29 November 2025 at 6.00 pm 
A Celebration for Thanksgiving 

Music from across the Americas  

Saturday 21 March 2026 at 6.00 pm 
Mendelssohn: St Paul 
with three soloists & orchestra 

Saturday 20 June 2026 at 6.00 pm 
Bach and Baroque 

Including Jesu, meine Freude and Komm, Jesu, komm 

Rehearsals are held on Monday evenings,  
starting on 8 September at 7.15pm. 

at St Mary the Virgin, Primrose Hill, Elsworthy Road, NW3 3DJ 
You can just turn up on a Monday by 7.00 pm or (even better) contact  

join@camdenchoir.london to let us know that you want to sing. 
To find out more about the choir, please visit our website: 

www.camdenchoir.london 
 

The Camden Choir is a registered charity  
and exists to perform choral music.  

Registered Charity No.: 283922

the Camden 
Choir


